
 Refrain from unnecessary and non-urgent visits to Tokyo, Osaka and other areas outside the 

prefecture.  In particular, refrain from visiting facilities with high risk of infections, including 

eating and drinking establishments that provide individual customer services, at such areas.

 Avoid using eating and drinking establishments that serve alcohol and/or provide individual 

customer services, karaoke parlors, and other facilities that do not implement infection 

prevention measures.

- No dining or drinking in groups.     - No speaking loudly.     

- Young people should pay extra attention.

 Take thorough prevention measures (washing hands, wearing face masks, ventilation, etc.) 

when having family members/guests from outside the prefecture during the summer “bon” 

holidays.  

 Refrain from returning to visit your family members if you have fever or any other symptoms.

 Utilize the COVID-19 Contact Confirmation Application “COCOA” and the “Hyogo new 
coronavirus tracing system.” 

 Thoroughly practice infection prevention measures based on each industry’s guidelines and 
put up the “infection control poster.”

 Register for the “Hyogo new coronavirus tracing system,” and then download and post the QR 
code in your facility.

Be cautious of your actions 

during the summer “bon” holidays

To Hyogo citizens

To Hyogo-based business operators


